
Music News Autumn 2, 2023 
 
Year 3,4 and 5 Choir After School Club 

Please remember that there will be no After School Choir session on Tuesday 19th December 2023. 

 

Choir Spring Term 2024: 

Choir will run at the usual time, next term. 

The first session will be Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

The last Choir session for the Spring Term will be Tuesday 19th March 2024. 

There will be no choir after school on Tuesday 26th due to the Spring Sing Event. 

 

Please note: Year 5 Choir members are welcome to attend Choir next term, however, the choir will be learning 

songs for the Spring Sing Event that current Year 3 and Year 4 Choir members will be attending during the 

school day.  We are unable to take Year 5 Choir members to this event due to conditions set by those who 

are running the event. Year 5 Choir are welcome to learn the songs and enjoy singing at the after school club 

but will not be performing at the event.  We are hoping to visit local care homes again in the Summer Term 

and may choose to sing those songs during these visits.   

 

Choir will be open to new members in the Summer Term. 

 

Year 6 Steel Pan Club 

I will be running a Steel Pan Club for Year 6 pupils.  The session will be limited to 12 pupils and will be 

based on a first come first served basis, recorded by the completion of this on-line form by Friday 29th 

December 2023.  Please click on the link: https://forms.office.com/e/1f3X5VzgL9 

 

These sessions will take place on the following Tuesdays, 3.35pm-4.25pm:  

Tuesday 16th Jan 

Tuesday 23rd Jan 

Tuesday 30 Jan 

 

Tuesday 5 March 

Tuesday 12 March 

Tuesday 19th March 

Please note the dates, or take a screen shot, as it is not every Tuesday in the Spring Term!   

 

The club will take place in the Reception Classroom but will not start until 3.35pm.  Your child should use 

the time between the end of their school day and the start of the club by; using the toilet, having a drink 

and a small snack from home if they wish or by reading a book quietly in their classroom.  They should walk 

round to the Reception Classroom for 3.35pm. 

 

The children who attend the club should be collected at 4.25pm from the door outside the main school 

reception/office. Please let us know if your child needs to go to after school club or if they can walk home 

on their own. 

 

Instrumental Lessons with External Music Teachers 

Would your child like to learn how to play the drums, piano, guitar, ukulele or violin?  If so, we have music 

teachers who run lessons at Emmaville Primary School before and/or after school.  Lessons are available 

for those in Years 1-6.  Please see our website for more information. 

https://www.emmavilleprimary.org.uk/web/external_musicians/611949 

 

I hope everyone has a lovely Christmas, 

Kate Jarvis 

(Music Co-ordinator) 

https://forms.office.com/e/1f3X5VzgL9
https://www.emmavilleprimary.org.uk/web/external_musicians/611949

